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For fans of Clifford and Spot, welcome everybody’s favorite little yellow puppy,
Biscuit, in an I Can Read adventure! Biscuit is walking to Grandpa's house, and he's
having such a good time that he doesn't want the walk to end. But the little puppy
knows that the only thing better than a walk to Grandpa's house is a visit with
Grandpa himself! Biscuit Takes a Walk is a My First I Can Read book, which means
it’s perfect for shared reading with a child. Books at this level feature basic
language, word repetition, and whimsical illustrations, ideal for sharing with
emergent readers. The active, engaging stories have appealing plots and lovable
characters, encouraging children to continue their reading journey.
Calling the toughest canine questions! Owning a dog is one of life’s great joys, but
sometimes the challenges it brings can make even the most devoted dog lovers panic,
throw up their hands, or feel completely overwhelmed. Before you get to the end of
your leash, turn to this friendly and relatable reference that’s the next best thing
to talking to a dog-owning friend who's seen it all. In Oh My Dog, animal rights
activist Beth Ostrosky Stern has compiled tips and invaluable advice from
experts—and from her own experience as dogowner—to sooth concerns, answer questions
big and small, and help you and your dog get the most out of your relationship. From
the moment you even consider getting a dog, to caring for your old friend when his
puppy years are far behind him, Oh My Dog covers every angle of dog ownership,
including: • Which breeds would be good match for me? • What do I look for in a vet?
• How do I make sure our first night together is as stress-free as possible? • What
activities will help me bond with my dog? • Is my dog showing sign of illness? •
What should I know before I head to a doggie day care or park? • How do I read pet
food labels? • What should I do in an emergency? Choc full of informative side bars,
questionnaires, to-do lists, and much, much more, Oh My Dog is the answer-filled
field guide for anybody who owns a dog or is considering getting one. •••••• Beth
Ostrosky Stern
Pet the fuzzy yellow chick and hunt for shiny Easter eggs as you join Biscuit in
this Easter touch-and-feel adventure!
For fans of Clifford and Spot, welcome everybody’s favorite little yellow puppy,
Biscuit, in an I Can Read adventure! It seems like the perfect day to fly a kite,
until—oh, no!—the wind begins to blow the kite away! Join Biscuit, that sweet puppy,
and his friend Puddles as they put their furry heads together to save the day. Woof
woof! Bow wow! The gentle and appealing Biscuit books are a wonderful first
introduction to reading for little pups, and this My First I Can Read friendship
tale is perfect for shared reading in a classroom or at home. Books at this level
feature basic language, word repetition, and whimsical illustrations, ideal for
sharing with emergent readers. The active, engaging stories have appealing plots and
lovable characters, encouraging children to continue their reading journey.
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Includes tips for pet owners to diagnose common dog health problems and adjust diets
accordingly. Contains home remedies for common ailments and recipes for homecooked
meals and treats.
For fans of Clifford and Spot, welcome everybody’s favorite little yellow puppy,
Biscuit, in an I Can Read adventure! Woof, woof! It’s a very special day at the
library, Biscuit! It's Read to a Pet Day at the library! There are so many fun
things to see and do! Biscuit plays with story-time puppets, visits with friends,
and listens to recorded books. Before he goes, a librarian helps him find the
activity that he loves most of all. This joyful story will help cultivate a love of
books and libraries in children who are learning to read. Biscuit Loves the Library,
a My First I Can Read book, is carefully crafted using basic language, word
repetition, sight words, and sweet illustrations—which means it's perfect for shared
reading with emergent readers and children who love the library.
Graduation is the perfect time to look back on a wonderful year at school. Join
Biscuit on this special day and unfold the flaps in this gatefold to see what treats
the day holds in store.
This sweet and simple board book is sure to be a favorite in your family—curl up
with your toddler to share some important things to be thankful for. Biscuit is
thankful for his bone, his biscuits, and lots more, too. Sweet puppy! Woof!
Generations of children have been introduced to reading by Biscuit, the little
yellow puppy.
For fans of Clifford and Spot, welcome everybody’s favorite little yellow puppy,
Biscuit, in an I Can Read adventure! Ruff! Sam is a big dog and Biscuit's newest
friend. Biscuit wants to do everything that Sam does -- like running fast and
fetching sticks. But it sure is hard for a puppy like Biscuit to keep up with such a
big dog. In this encouraging story of friendship, Biscuit shows that small puppies
can do big things! Biscuit’s Big Friend, a My First I Can Read book, is carefully
crafted using basic language, word repetition, sight words, and sweet
illustrations—which means it's perfect for shared reading with emergent readers.
This title focuses on Manx cats and gives information related to their bodies,
personality, history, and how to care for them. The title is complete with beautiful
and colorful photographs, simple text, and a database for added learning. Aligned to
Common Core Standards and correlated to state standards. Launch! is an imprint of
Abdo Zoom, a division of ABDO.
For fans of Clifford and Spot, welcome everybody’s favorite little yellow puppy,
Biscuit, in an I Can Read adventure! Woof, woof! Come along, Biscuit! Join Biscuit
at the farm. Biscuit is going to help out on the farm today and can’t wait to feed
all of the farm animals. He makes friends with the hens, the geese, and even an
eager little piglet who wants to follow him everywhere! Biscuit’s Day at the Farm, a
My First I Can Read book, is carefully crafted using basic language, word
repetition, sight words, and sweet illustrations—which means it's perfect for shared
reading with emergent readers.
Biscuit doesn't want to play fetch the ball—until the ball lands in a mud puddle.
Then Biscuit can't wait to show off his new trick!
What steps do you follow to take care of a pet? See how this responsible owner cares
for a dog named Dunkin.
Beginning readers will love this heartwarming story about beloved puppy Biscuit's
quest to find a lost teddy bear's owner. Biscuit has found a lost teddy bear, but
none of his friends is missing a bear. Can Biscuit find the teddy bear's owner? The
youngest of readers will enjoy following Biscuit's search to return the bear to its
rightful home in this charming, easy-to-read My First I Can Read adventure.
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The Everything Cooking for Dogs Book is packed with 100 delicious recipes and useful
information on caring for a pooch's nutritional needs. Readers will delight to find
150 easy-to-prepare healthy treat and meal alternatives their pooch will love. From
birthday parties to everyday rewards, this book provides a recipe for every
occasion. Readers will also learn to care for their furry family member's
nutritional health. Co-authored by a dog nutrition specialist and canine baker, this
book will give readers all they need for fabulous home-made birthday cakes, treats
and kibble. Featuring such fur-licious recipes as: Savory bacon, cheddar & oatmeal
biscuits Green apple pie & cheddar biscotti Mini turkey sausage burgers Pigs 'n
blanket Banana carob chip cake And the best carrot cake ever! The Everything Cooking
for Dogs Book has everything human companions need for a happy and healthy dog!
Young readers will learn all about what they can expect when they get a puppy in
this Pre-Level 1 Ready-to-Read with sweet text and photographs of first-time dog
owners! What is it like to get your first puppy? Find out in this early reader by
Biscuit creator Alyssa Satin Capucilli. What will it be like? You will teach your
puppy to sit, take it on walks, feed it, pick up after it, pet it, and most of
all…love it very much. Young readers will love seeing kids their age take care of a
puppy for the first time in this adorable introduction to pet ownership. Includes a
special section in the back with more information about having a new pet!
When Katie is chosen to take the class pet, Binky the guinea pig, home for the
weekend, she runs into a problem.
The family animals at the Bed and Biscuit begin to feel slighted when Dr. Bender
returns from a fire with something that occupies the time usually reserved for them.
Reprint.
Go back to school with Biscuit and share the love of reading with your beginner
reader! Biscuit can't wait to go to school! Even though no dogs are allowed, he is
determined to see and do everything that takes place at school. But what will happen
when the teacher discovers a puppy in the classroom? Reassuring and sweet, Biscuit
Goes to School is an excellent choice to share with little ones getting ready for
preschool, kindergarten, or first grade. This My First I Can Read book is carefully
crafted using basic language, word repetition, sight words, and sweet
illustrations—which means it's perfect for shared reading with emergent readers. The
active, engaging My First I Can Read stories have appealing plots and lovable
characters, encouraging children to continue their reading journey.
Come along wit Biscuit as he makes a beautiful menorah to celebrate Hanukkah. It's a
great time for stories, songs, food and friends!
Look, Biscuit, it’s snowing! Snow days are snow much fun! Will Biscuit the little
yellow puppy get to play in the sledding race? For the first time, everyone’s
favorite little yellow puppy stars in an I Can Read with a snow theme! Biscuit’s
Snow Day Race is a My First I Can Read, perfect for shared reading with a child.
Biscuit, everyone’s favorite little yellow puppy, stars in a five-book I Can Read
box-set with a handle and Velcro closure—perfect for fans of Clifford and Spot. Five
fun-filled Biscuit My First I Can Read stories are now all together in one portable
collection. Whether he’s playing with his favorite ball, helping feed pets, or
visiting his local library—this puppy is always up for an adventure! Now young
readers can take these tail-wagging adventures with them wherever they go. The books
include d are: Biscuit Biscuit Plays Ball Biscuit Goes Camping Biscuit Feeds the
Pets Biscuit Loves the Library
Forget processed store-bought food—feed your dog a nutritious, balanced diet that
uses healthy quality ingredients with this charming full-color illustrated guide
with fifty great recipes for your beloved companion. Modern dog people only want the
best for their canine companions, and that extends to the food they eat. With Bone
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Appétit, you control the ingredients and the portions to feed your dog a practical,
nutritious, and balanced diet—all from scratch! Debora Robertson teaches you how to
make canine cuisine that is quick to prepare, simple to cook, and fits easily into
your daily routine. She starts with the basics—pantry staples—giving you lists of
ingredient dos and don’ts. She then provides information and tips for easy swaps and
quick snacks. The irresistible meals dogs will love to eat day after day are the
centerpiece of the book: dozens of recipes for one-pot dinners, treats and biscuits,
feel-better food, and even a pup-approved birthday cake—all created in conjunction
with a certified nutritionist. Packed full of nutritional information, including
advice on feeding puppies and cooking for sick or recovering dogs, Bone Appétit
teaches you how to meet your four-legged friend’s dietary needs in an easy,
inexpensive, and environmentally friendly way. Using healthy ingredients you can
find in your local grocery store (or may already have at home), Bone Appétit is a
must-have canine cookbook and kitchen guide for creating balanced, nutritious meals
for a healthy, happy dog.
For fans of Clifford and Spot, welcome everybody’s favorite little yellow puppy,
Biscuit, in an I Can Read adventure! Woof, woof! Biscuit needs a bath! Everything is
ready for Biscuit's bath; everything except Biscuit! He wants to roll in the mud and
play with his friend Puddles! Will Biscuit ever be clean? Join Biscuit in this
bathtime fun-filled adventure. Bathtime for Biscuit, a My First I Can Read book, is
carefully crafted using basic language, word repetition, sight words, and sweet
illustrations—which means it's perfect for shared reading with emergent readers.
For fans of Clifford and Spot, welcome everybody’s favorite little yellow puppy,
Biscuit, in an I Can Read adventure! Hop, hop! There's someone new at Biscuit's
house--Nibbles, the class pet, has come for a visit. Nibbles likes exploring
Biscuit's home and wants to play with all of Biscuit's toys. Biscuit isn't sure if
he is ready to share with Nibbles, but soon Biscuit realizes that he likes having a
visitor after all! Biscuit Meets the Class Pet, a My First I Can Read book, is
carefully crafted using basic language, word repetition, sight words, and sweet
illustrations—which means it's perfect for shared reading with emergent readers.
Feeding a natural, unprocessed diet is needed now more than ever. A complete and
authoritative reference on the benefits of a raw food diet for your dog. Written by
Australian veterinarian Tom Lonsdale, leader in raw feeding, this exhaustively
researched book provides a suggested diet, feeding tips, and do's and don'ts. If
your vet is skeptical, give him or her a copy of the book!What reviewers are
sayingNORTHSHORE NEWSIt cleans their teeth, improves their breath but there are much
more important reasons to give them to your dogs. A growing movement towards
providing a natural diet for your canine friends has a champion for the cause in Tom
Lonsdale. A veterinarian for more than 30 years, he was slow to convert to the
philosophy of a natural diet for dogs. But some 15 years ago he paid attention to
the red flags he saw in his veterinary practice concerning the incident rate of
cancer, skin irritations, gum disease and more. His research led him to the
conclusion that the commonly used highly processed dog food was the main culprit. A
diet of raw food with selected vegetable was the answer and the results spoke for
themselves when he witnessed the improvement in his canine patient's health after
making the switch. His book is a clear endorsement of a raw diet and is aimed at pet
wonders who are interested in wanting to learn more than the basic information on
this dietary plan. He tell the history of how the raw diet evolved and in the
process discusses the current canned and dried foods available. Lonsdale goes into
detail on what is actually included in processed dog food. This is a technical book,
which covers a great deal of material and refers to a variety of studies and their
findings. Pet owners who are interested in learning the details behind this break
form what has become the normal diet will find a great deal of information here.
Lonsdale passionately believes that all dogs will benefit from a raw food diet and
presents an impressive case for that belief. Terry Peters
Beginning readers' favorite little yellow puppy is ready to help his neighbor feed
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her pets! From guinea pigs and fish to kittens and puppies, each animal gets their
own special food. Everyone wants to play, too! But what happens when playtime gets
in the way of mealtime? Biscuit might just find a new way to make sure everyone gets
what they need. . . . Biscuit Feeds the Pets is a My First I Can Read book, which
means it's perfect for shared reading with a child.
A little yellow dog wants ever one more thing before he'll go to sleep.
Veterinary technician Carrie Kennersly has become known for offering healthy dog
treats at the clinic where she works. So when the owner of the local bakery moves
away, Carrie jumps at the chance to buy the business and convert half of it into the
Barkery, a shop where she can make and sell her canine delights. But Myra Ethman, coowner of another pet product store, hates the new competition. At the Barkery's
opening party, she badmouths Carrie's homemade dog biscuits, insisting she'll find a
way to shut the place down. When Myra is found dead with a Barkery biscuit beside
her, Carrie must prove she didn't do it before she's collared for murder. Includes
delicious recipes for pets and people! Praise: "Recipes for both dogs and people add
enjoyment in this clever cozy that will taste just right to fans of both foodie and
pet mysteries.”—Booklist "Kicking off a cozy new series, prolific Johnston blends
mystery and romantic intrigue."—Kirkus Reviews
For fans of Clifford and Spot, welcome everybody’s favorite little yellow puppy,
Biscuit, in an I Can Read adventure! Woof, woof! This way, Biscuit! It’s time to go
camping. Join Biscuit in the great outdoors. Biscuit can't wait to go camping! From
tents and flashlights to frogs and fireflies, there are so many new things to
discover when you're sleeping outdoors. But are those rain clouds in the sky? How
will Biscuit go camping now? Biscuit Goes Camping, a My First I Can Read book, is
carefully crafted using basic language, word repetition, sight words, and sweet
illustrations—which means it's perfect for shared reading with emergent readers.
Parakeets are very intelligent pets and can even learn to talk to their owners! This
process can take a while because you must gradually make your parakeet comfortable
in its new surroundings. Learn how to talk gently to it and feed it, and soon you
will become its favorite companion.
Discover tricks and treats on every page as you join Biscuit in this Halloween touchand-feel adventure!
Updating recommendations last made by the National Research Council in the
mid-1980s, this report provides nutrient recommendations based on physical activity
and stage in life, major factors that influence nutrient needs. It looks at how
nutrients are metabolized in the bodies of dogs and cats, indications of nutrient
deficiency, and diseases related to poor nutrition. The report provides a valuable
resource for industry professionals formulating diets, scientists setting research
agendas, government officials developing regulations for pet food labeling, and as a
university textbook for dog and cat nutrition. It can also guide pet owners feeding
decisions for their pets with information on specific nutrient needs,
characteristics of different types of pet foods, and factors to consider when
feeding cats and dogs.
When it comes to dog biscuits, there's a lot out there, but not one is as concerned
with your pet's health and happiness as ours! While most of the competition goes for
novelty, the Organic Dog Biscuit Cookbook stands alone in featuring tail-waggingly
tasty 100% organic ingredients. Written by an expert who runs the Bubba Rose Biscuit
Company, it contains more than 100 all-natural recipes -double what most other dog
cookbooks have. That's sure to appeal to owners eager to feed their dog homemade
treats, after the recent commercial pet food scare. The wholesome doggie dishes (all
tried, true and taste tested) include a Luck of the Irish Wolfhound dog treat with
such ingredients as oat flour and spinach leaves, and a beef-based Grillin and
Chillin hot dog!
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Read along with Biscuit! Let Biscuit introduce your child to the joys of independent
reading. The little puppy's gentle nature and playful ways have made I Can Read®
Biscuit books favorites with over a million emergent readers. With three great
titles in one handy package, this collection is perfect for the newest reader in
your family!
Describes how mother zoo animals feed, clean, protect, and play with their babies.
For fans of Clifford and Spot, welcome everybody’s favorite little yellow puppy,
Biscuit, in an I Can Read adventure! Woof, woof! Arf, arf! There’s a new pup in
town. When Biscuit finds a little pup in the park, he wants the pup to play with
him. But the little pup won’t come over to look at Biscuit's ball or to chew on a
bone. In fact, he won’t come out of his cozy hideaway at all! Is the little pup
lost? How will Biscuit get the little pup to come out? Join Biscuit as he meets a
new friend. Biscuit and the Little Pup, a My First I Can Read book, is carefully
crafted using basic language, word repetition, sight words, and sweet
illustrations—which means it's perfect for shared reading with emergent readers.
It's the day of the pet show, and Biscuit has to look his best. All his old friends
are at the show, and Biscuit sees so many new friends that he can't sit still–even
for the judge! The lovable yellow puppy's friendliness helps him win a big prize,
and the hearts of his readers!

This guide by the author of Merle’s Door is “beneficial for anyone who wants to
ensure that their dogs will be healthy and well” (Seattle Post-Intelligencer). From
the bestselling author who offers “the most utterly compelling translation of dog to
human I have ever seen” (Jeffrey Masson), this is a joyful chronicle of a dog and a
groundbreaking answer to the question: How can we give our dogs the happiest,
healthiest lives? When Ted Kerasote was ready for a new dog after losing his beloved
Merle—who died too soon, as all our dogs do—he knew he wanted to give his puppy
Pukka the longest life possible. But how to do that? So much has changed in the way
we feed, vaccinate, train, and live with our dogs from even a decade ago. In an
adventure that echoes The Omnivore’s Dilemma with a canine spin, Kerasote tackles
these subjects, questioning our conventional wisdom and emerging with vital new
information that will surprise even the most knowledgeable dog lovers. Can a
purebred be as healthy as a mixed breed? How many vaccines are too many? Should we
rethink spaying and neutering? Is raw food really healthier than kibble, and should
your dog be chewing more bones? Traveling the world and interviewing breeders,
veterinarians, and leaders of the animal-welfare movement, Kerasote pulls together
the latest research to help us rethink the everyday choices we make for our
companions. And as he did in Merle’s Door, Kerasote interweaves fascinating science
with the charming stories of raising Pukka among his dog friends in their small
Wyoming village. Funny, revelatory, and full of the delights of falling in love with
a dog, Pukka’s Promise will help redefine the potential of our animal partners.
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